
From: Simon, Sean A.
Sent: 12/3/2010 10:30:19 AM

Redacted (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cnj R^dact |) 
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Energy Division Recurring Data Request For Monthly Updates to Project

Development and Transmission Status of CPUC-Jurisdictional Renewables Projects 
Needing ARRA Funding

Redacted

Ok, thanks.

Regards,

Sean

Sean A. Sim.on 
Analyst

Energy Divisio n
CA Public Ut es Commission Tel (415) 703.3791

http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/renewables

Confidentiality 
Notice:
use of
the individual or entity to which it is addressed and it may contain 
information
that is privileged, confidential, and/or exempt from disclosure under 
applicable
law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient (or the 
employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient), you 
are
hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this 
communication is prohibited. If you have received this communication in

The information contained in this e-mail is intended only for the

SB GT&S 0465052

http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/renewables


error,
please notify us by telephone call at the number listed 
above.

From1 Reacted
Sent: Friday, December 03, 2010 10:28 AM 
To: Simon, Sean
A.
Cc: Allen, Meredith 
Subject: RE: Energy Division
Recurring Data Request For Monthly Updates to Project Development and 
Transmission Status of CPUC-Jurisdictional Renewables Projects Needing ARRA 
Funding

CONFIDENTIAL MATERIAL

Sean:

Attached is our December ARRA update. Please let us know if 
you have any questions.

Thanks,
Redacted

From: Simon,
Sean A. [mailto:sean.simon@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Thursday, December 02,
2010 09:44 AM
To: Allen, Meredith; Brian.Prusnek@sce.com 
<Brian.Prusnek@sce.com>; hrasool@semprautilities.com 
<hrasool@semprautilities.com>
Cc: Douglas, Paul 
<paul.douglas@cpuc.ca.gov>
Subject: Energy Division Recurring
Data Request For Monthly Updates to Project Development and Transmission Status 
of CPUC-Jurisdictional Renewables Projects Needing ARRA Funding
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Meredith, Brian and Hannon,

Just a quick note to remind you to send the
December RPS ARRA update to me rather than Susannah Churchill. Also, this 
monthly data request which was originally set to expire at the end of 
2010 will continue into 2011. I will memorialize this more 
formally in the near future, but wanted you to know so you can plan 
accordingly.

Please let me know if you have any questions 
concerning this data request.

Regards,

Sean

Sean A. Sim.on 
Analyst

Energy Divisio n
CA Public Ut es Commission Tel (415) 703.3791

http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/renewables

Confidentiality 
Notice:
use of
the individual or entity to which it is addressed and it may contain 
information
that is privileged, confidential, and/or exempt from disclosure under 
applicable
law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient (or the 
employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient), you 
are
hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this 
communication is prohibited. If you have received this communication in 
error,
please notify us by telephone call at the number listed 
above.
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